
Vendor Questions and Answers (1) 

RFQ 2016-618 External Audit Services 

Gregg County, Texas 
 

Question 

In accordance with the Laws of the State of Texas, Gregg County is seeking sealed qualification 

statements from public accounting firms to perform the annual audit for fiscal year 2015. 

 

Is this for fiscal year 2015? 

 

Answer: 

No, it is for fiscal year 2016. 

 

Question: 

The evaluation criteria say 30% of the points will be awarded based on the experience in 

providing audits of “county” governmental entities. Currently, we do not audit any counties in 

Texas however we audit some very large municipalities but didn’t want to submit a proposal if 

we were automatically going to lose 30%.   

 

Answer: 

The RFQ will be weighted on the criteria as set out in the RFQ packet. Gregg County is seeking 

a firm or who has experience with auditing county governments.  


